
March 5, 2025 

Dear AAPPS-DPP members, 

Thank you for your continued contribution to AAPPS-DPP. 

We opened abstract submission site at https://www.gakkai-web.net/aappsdpp/. 

Since we are still in a stage of nomination of plenary and invited talks by March 15, 

we accept only contributed abstracts (oral+poster, oral only, poster) at this stage. 

While we have one "oral" rule, we welcome additional poster presentation as well for 
free. 

Please find various "Presentation type" in the system so that even plenary speakers can 
enjoy more discussion during poster session. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

M. Kikuchi, CEO 

 

p.s Number of plenary and invited nomination is 198 at present. Target is 500. 

https://www.gakkai-web.net/aappsdpp/

